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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Re: Committee of the Whole (1) Dec 3, 2024 Item #15
Date: December-09-24 8:19:45 AM

 
From: Marinka Nupoort  
Sent: Saturday, December 7, 2024 6:28 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: premier@ontario.ca; minister.mto@ontario.ca
Subject: [External] Re: Committee of the Whole (1) Dec 3, 2024 Item #15

 

 
 
As a very concerned York Region citizen I am in complete support of the idea of a provincial
feasibility study to take back Hwy 407 and implement a program to subsidize or preferably
eliminate tolls for dedicated truck lanes on Hwy 407.
 
After recently returning from Europe I cannot understand that Canada, and particularly
Ontario, has not supported enough public transit for it's population but instead supported the
"almighty" car to the detriment of its citizens.
 
Marinka Nupoort

Gosling Rd
Vaughan, ON
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